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Personal, Social and Emotional Development


Being aware of how our actions can affect others and thinking about the things that make us feel happy, sad, worried and excited.


Playing various games which will allow us practise taking turns.


Practising playing in a group, extending and elaborating play ideas, e.g. building up a role-play activity with other children.





Communication and Language/  Literacy 


Listening to stories with increasing attention and recall.


Joining in with repeated refrains and anticipating key events and phrases in rhymes and stories.


Building up vocabulary that reflects the breadth of their experiences and beginning to use more complex sentences to link thoughts using and, because.


Beginning to be aware of the way stories are structured and ordering events e.g. Beginning/ Middle/End.


Taking part in daily Letters and Sounds Phase 1 phonic sessions which will focus on developing pre-reading skills. There is a lot more information and a selection of free games that can be accessed on � HYPERLINK "http://www.phonicplay.co.uk" �www.phonicplay.co.uk� –Phase 1- Our current focus will be based on Rhyme. We will be aiming to continue a rhyming string e.g. cat/bat/hat and...


Thinking about what letter sound we can hear at the beginning of words e.g. C for cat etc. We will also be exploring alliteration e.g. big, blue, ball etc. 


Some children will be thinking about the sounds that s,a,t,p,i,n  letters make. Please encourage the children to say the sounds correctly. Please see the following website which will demonstrate how each sound is pronounced:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.mrthorne.com" �www.mrthorne.com� 


Continuing to give meaning to marks as they draw and paint and taking part in fun mark making activities such as Squiggle Wiggle.


Continuing to practise writing our first name using our name cards. Some children will be working on copying their name and ensuring the letters are formed correctly using the cursive font (see attached sheet).











This half term our topic will be be...








Physical Development (Includes Health and Self-Care)


Developing our independence by practising dressing skills such as zipping up our coat/ fastening buttons and taking off our socks and shoes. Please practise these skills at home as much as possible.


It is very important that the children are able to wipe independently and wash their hands after using the toilet in preparation for Reception. If your child is not yet fully toilet trained then we advice seeking advice from a Health Visitor as well as working closely with school.


The children will be taking part in a weekly PE session in the hall on a Friday morning.


Practising running skilfully and negotiating space successfully, adjusting speed or direction to avoid obstacles.


Travelling with confidence and skill around, under, over and through balancing and climbing equipment.


Developing throwing and catching skills.


Continuing to develop the muscles in our hands through a variety of fine motor activities and taking part in the ‘Dough Disco’.


Practising holding a pencil correctly and using it with good control.


We will be focussing on using scissors correctly. Please practise using scissors at home.





Mathematics


Practising our oral counting forwards and backwards from different starting points using the number track.


Practising saying the number 1 more to 10.


Practising finding a total by counting two sets of objects.


Developing the language for addition such as using add and altogether.


Looking at what numbers look like and taking part in Digit Dancing which will help us to write them. We are focussing on curvy numbers 2,3,6,8 and 9.


Learning how to count objects carefully by moving each item as we count into a line and counting out amounts to 6 from a larger group.


Matching numbers to different amounts.


Understanding and using positional language such as on top of, underneath, in-between within the story of Rosie’s Walk.


Exploring repeating patterns involving 2D shapes.


Measuring and comparing different objects using the language longer/shorter/ taller.








All Creatures Great and Small





Monday 26th February- Thursday 29th March 2018








Books we will be looking at


Rosie's Walk 


Chicken Lichen


Harry and the Bucketful of Dinosaurs


Saturday Night at the Dinosaur Stomp


Dinosaurs Love Underpants


The Egg


A variety of non-fiction books about Dinosaurs and other animals








Understanding the World/ Expressive Arts and Design


Talking about how living things change and grow. We will be focussing on how we change as we grow and exploring animal life cycles. This half term we are very excited to be looking after some real chicks. The eggs will be arriving on Monday 12th March and we will be observing the changes from egg to chick.


Learning about the different types of Dinosaurs that existed and finding out how they became extinct.


Finding out about the work of a Palaeontologist and how they found fossils which tells us about Dinosaurs and how they lived.


Exploring different events and celebrations from our own culture such as Mother’s day and Easter and finding out about celebrations from other cultures such as the Hindu festival Holi, a festival that welcomes the Spring.


Taking part in a range of exciting creative activities linked to our topic such as exploring our Dinosaur Den role-play and making different creatures and bugs within our Bug Cafe dough area.





Practising simple ICT skills such as how to complete a programme on the laptop and IPAD’s.


We will be practising programming a Bee-bot correctly. 


.











Our topic and book list could change depending on where the children’s interest lead us!
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